
Foster City Campus 

 

 
 
Dangerous Worship - Mark Mitchell 
Isaiah 6: 1-8 
 

1. How has worshipping the wrong person or object diminished you and left you wanting? 
 

2. How has God used hardship, change or crisis to draw you into His presence?  What is 
God doing to draw you into worship? 
 

3. Read vv. 1-4.  What impresses you about Isaiah’s vision of God?  How do you take the 
time to focus on the character of God?  How are the eyes of your heart being opened to 
grow in the knowledge of God? 
 

4. Read v. 5.  Why is confession and grieving one’s own sin such a powerful and 
appropriate response to the presence of God?  How have you come to grips with your 
unclean lips and your unclean heart? 
  

5. Read vv. 6-7. What does God’s cleansing power tell us about God’s grace?  How does 
the bread and wine of communion remind you that your guilt is taken away and your sin 
atoned for?  
  

6. Read v. 8.   What does it mean to you today to respond to, “Whom shall I send?” How 
does our worship response connect to the idea of God’s calling to send us?  
 

7. Share with your group how they can pray for you to get back to the heart of worship 
revealed in Isaiah 6?  

 
 
 
 

 



South Campus 

 
Dangerous Worship - Mark Mitchell 
Isaiah 6: 1-8 
 

1.  How has worshipping the wrong person or object diminished you and left you wanting? 
 

2. How has God used hardship, change or crisis to draw you into His presence?  What is 
God doing to draw you into worship? 
 

3. Read vv. 1-4.  What impresses you about Isaiah’s vision of God?  How do you take the 
time to focus on the character of God?  How are the eyes of your heart being opened to 
grow in the knowledge of God? 
 

4. Read v. 5.  Why is confession and grieving one’s own sin such a powerful and 
appropriate response to the presence of God?  How have you come to grips with your 
unclean lips and your unclean heart? 
 

5. Read vv. 6-7. What does God’s cleansing power tell us about God’s grace?  How does 
the bread and wine of communion remind you that your guilt is taken away and your sin 
atoned for?  
 

6. Read v. 8.   What does it mean to you today to respond to, “Whom shall I send?” How 
does our worship response connect to the idea of God’s calling to send us?  
 

7. Share with your group how they can pray for you to get back to the heart of worship 
revealed in Isaiah 6?  

 


